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I strongly oppose HB 3932. This bill is purely an emotional based and driven bill 

design to shut down trapping in the state of Oregon. This bill has no scientific backing 

from the Oregon Department of Fish and Wildlife, on why beaver harvest should be 

shut down in this state. The bill has no merit and will cause more damage and 

financial expense to the people of Oregon then there will ever be benefits.  


